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28th January 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Panto Season isn’t Over Yet! 
 
 

 
 

 
A Christmas Carol - Thursday 3rd February 2022 

On Thursday 3rd February, the Panto Production Company is coming back to school with a  new 
performance of  A Christmas Carol.  They made us an offer we couldn’t refuse!  The performance 
will take place in the morning so there will be no PE for Reception and Year 1 on this day. 

 
Swimming 

There will be no swimming on Thursday 3rd February.  Please make a note of this date in your 
diary. 

 
Year 6 Trip to Pettypool 

Please remember to keep up with your payments for the Year 6 trip to Pettypool in the summer.  
The total balance must be paid by Friday 20th May. 
 

Half Term 
We break up for the February half term on Friday 18th February at 3.00pm.  School reopens on 
Monday 28th February. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards  

 

 
 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher 
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